
Our January CSR Meeting was held on January 14th.  The meeting was a hybrid meeting,

both in-person and on Zoom.

Central Office finances: For the period from November 21st through December 20th, 2024 

Central Office had an income of $5,866.85 and expenses of $2,566.86 for a GAIN of 

$3,299.99.  Our balance was $16,975 where our prudent reserve should be $19,000.

We had a great turn out for the New Year Event!  We want to thank everyone for all their 

hard work and participation.  We came out ahead $2,414.36!

Old Business:

Transitioning from 2024 to 2025, we have two board members that stepped out of service:

David & Patrick.  Two new board members stepped in to service: John & Mike.

New Business:

Arbor 9 at Mooney’s Grove Park in Visalia, June 14th will be the AA Founders Day Picnic.

We need a chairperson to head the committee.

We are also looking for a volunteer to be at the Central Office on Mondays, 9 AM to 1 PM.


